
 

Sapex Group Limited 

ACN 619 195 283 

Level 5, 126 Phillip Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

 

 

 

14 November 2019 

 
John Williams 
NSX 
1 Bligh Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
 

By Email: trading@nsx.com.au and john.williams@nsx.com.au  

 

 

Dear John, 

 

NSX Code: SAA – Request for voluntary suspension 

 

Pursuant to the NSX Listing Rules and further to the announcement of 12 November 2019, 

Sapex Group Limited (NSX:SAA) (Company) requests a voluntary suspension of its securities 

effective immediately. 

 

The voluntary suspension is requested pending the possible release of an NSX 

announcement regarding a potential material transaction. 

 

The Company requests that the voluntary suspension last until an announcement regarding 

the potential material transaction is released to the market. 

 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be 

granted. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
Lee Tamplin 
Company Secretary 
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